
CANCELLATION OF AUCTION DATED 16.02.2021 
PSL LIMITED- IN LIQUIDATION 

 

This is in reference to the Extension Notice published on 21.02.2021 for the auction to be held on 16.02.2021. This is 
to inform that the said auction is being cancelled, and all the EMDs received therein would be returned to the 
respective bidders, in view of the proceedings initiated under Prevention of Money Laundering Act, 2002 against the 
Corporate Debtor. A fresh sale notice for the subsequent auction would be published, subject to approval by the 
Adjudicating Authority.  
 
This notice has been issued by the Liquidator, in order to inform the prospective bidders about the cancellation of 
auction dated 16.02.2021. 

 
Nitin Jain 

Liquidator in the matter of PSL Limited 
IBBI (IBBI/IPA-001/IP-P-01562/2019-2020/12462)                                                                                                                                                                         

Address: E-10A, Kailash Colony, Greater Kailash – I, New Delhi -110048  
Date: 11-02-2020                                                                         Email: nitinjain@aaainsolvency.com, psl.limited@aaainsolvency.com; 
assetsale1@aaainsolvency.in 
Place: New Delhi                                                     Contact Person: Puneet Sachdeva/Mr. Nitin Jain   +91-8800865284 / 011466646128 
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